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Welcome to the Flight Attendant Drug and Alcohol Program (FADAP)

FADAP is a substance-abuse prevention program available to all Flight Attendants - reserves, line holders,
on-leave or furloughed. This article will aid you with stigma free information on substance use, abuse and
dependence. FADAP is promoted by current Flight Attendants and funded by the FAA. 

Refer to the link below to access the FADAP portal. You can also access the portal through the FADAP
application available for your smart phone. 

WWW.FADAP.ORG

You may also reach out to your F9/AFA EAP Committee for additional information on FADAP. All
conversations with Union EAP are confidential between you and the union representative only.

Please see the contacts below.

By Phone: 844-232-3971, Option 1         By Email: EAP@MECF9.ORG

Recovery is not a hard landing, its a journey

http://www.fadap.org

